
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the December 1, 2016 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:10 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Ruth Schwab, Mike Vallone & Sheree 
Victorian. 
 
The minutes of the November 2016 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Ruth Schwab to accept the minutes 
as presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
Mike Vallone reported that St. Vincent DePaul had at least 30 families come for 
food the Monday before Thanksgiving.   Mike is also getting prepared for the 
Christmas Cheer organization.     
 
Mike reported that the American Legion held their annual Veteran’s Day event 
with the Village on November 11, 2016.  The Legion visited Villa Scalabrini on 
November 11th to honor the Veteran’s at the nursing home.  They also 
participated in the Veteran’s Day service that was held in conjunction with 
Leyden Township at Leyden High School on November 10th.   The Legion will 
have the children’s Christmas party December 3rd.   
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood.  Nothing to report at this time. 
 
Senior Towers report by Sheree Victorian – they are in the process of planning 
for their annual Christmas dinner on December 21st.    
 
Ruth commented that she attended the Turkey Trot which was hosted by the 
American Legion and it was a very nice event. 
 
Lisa reported that the final Blood Drive will be on Friday, 12/9 at the Community 
Center from 3p – 7p.  All members will be able to help.  
Senior only newsletters went out and they should have received it in the mail.  
These will be going out quarterly. 
After this meeting, the Library in conjunction with the Village, will be showing  
“A White Christmas” at the Police Station at 3:30.  Following the movie is the 
Tree Lighting at the Gazebo from 6 – 8 p.m. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


